Dear Dr. Peduzzi's Patient,

Due to the Corona Virus issue our nation is facing, we are taking extraordinary measures to ensure your safety with our office so that your care may continue. Here are the precautions we have enacted within our office:

- 1. Our staff is being checked daily for signs and symptoms of any illness to ensure they may come to, and stay at work.
- 2. Our entrance door, reception area, treatment rooms, and bathroom surfaces are being wiped down with disinfectant every 30 minutes.
- 3. Our floors are being disinfected twice daily.
- 4. I and other providers, who have contact with patients are disinfecting our hands between every patient.
- 5. The trash is being emptied every 30 minutes.

These are extraordinary times that require vigilance and extraordinary measures. We urge you to continue your ordered treatment plan; however, if it is challenging to keep your appointed number of visits, do the best you can, and we will accommodate you in every way possible.

We look forward to life normalizing and we will do everything within our power to ensure your health, happiness and safety.

Sincerely,

Dr. Peter Peduzzi

American Back Center, LLC "Home of VAX-D Therapy" 103 Bradford Road, Stonewood Commons Wexford, PA 15090

Phone: 724-935-3300, Fax: 724-935-3321

E-mail: DrPeduzzi@americanbackcenters.com Website: www.AmericanBackCenters.com